
 

 

Year 5 New Term Project 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
                   I hope you are all well at this time and staying safe.   For the next term, the 
project will be OUR POLAR WORLD: PROTECT IT OR LOSE IT? The main focus of which will be 
Antarctica. Please find attached a project map which gives an overview of what that project 
could include. In this unprecedented time it is important that well-being and staying safe is 
the priority so the aim of this project is to be open ended so you can work around the 
themes/ questions and let the children’s interests steer you. If you have any questions or 
worries, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
In the planning, I have tried to include some fun WOW moments that the children will enjoy. 
Designing and making a boat, publishing work in different ways and some fantastic research 
opportunities. I would love to see photos of what the children have been up to. These can 
be sent to my email (kaylee.rose@banwellprimary.co.uk) 
 
TT rockstars and Spelling Shed will be updated regularly with things to practise. I will 
continue put resources and links on our class web page that I think will be helpful to 
you. Keep posted for random challenges and well- being inspired activities.  
 
If you are struggling with the learning, well-being or in need of anything, we are here 
as a school and as a team.  
 
Stay safe and keep in touch 
 
The Year 5 team.  
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